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New CEO of Hejgaard Holding A/S

Berit Lovring, CEO of Hgjgaard Holding since 2006, has announced that she
wishes to resign by the end of September 2012 for personal reasons.

The board of directors has appointed Ditlev H. Floistrup as the new CEO of the
company from the 1 October 2012.

Ditlev H. Flgistrup is 54 years old and has since 1996 been employed as Head of
Controlling / Senior Controller at Scandinavian Tobacco Group. Ditlev H. Flais-
trup is state authorised public accountant and was from 1982 to 1996 employed as
auditor at PwC.

The board of directors wishes to thank Berit Lovring for the working relationship
and her contributions for more than 10 years, first as CFO and since CEO and
look forward to welcoming Ditlev H. Fleistrup.

Best regards,
Hgjgaard Holding A/S

Helge Israelsen
Chairman of the board

Contact: Helge Israelsen, chairman of the board, tel. +45 4520 1503

This statement has been translated from the Danish language and in the event of any
discrepancies between the Danish and the English language versions, the Danish language
version is the governing text.
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